From: Andrew Mack <amack@amglobal.com>

Date: Friday, October 25, 2013 10:05 PM

To: ICANN At-Large Staff <staff@atlarge.icann.org>

Cc: ICANN At-Large Staff <staff@atlarge.icann.org>, Glenn McKnight
<mcknight.glenn@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: ACTION REQUESTED: BCEC nomination

[ have responded yes to join the group. I have not been a noncompliance member in
the past or the member of any other iCANNaut nominating group.

If you need anything further please respond with a non form letter.
Andrew

Andrew Mack

Principal

AMGlobal Consulting
+1-202-642-6429
amack@amglobal.com

2001 Massachusetts Avenue NW
Washington, DC 20036
www.amglobal.com

On Oct 26, 2013, at 9:21 AM, "ICANN At-Large Staff" <staff@atlarge.icann.org>
wrote:

Dear Andrew,

Following up on the email below, could you please let staff know if you accept Glenn
McKnight's nomination as soon as possible?

Could you also please send staff a brief note stating that you meet the criteria (i.e., At
least some BCEC members must have been active in the 2010 BCEC and/or the
ICANN Nominating Committee(s) process) and citing any applicable experience?

Please note that the deadline for this response is 27-October-2013 23:59 UTC.
Regards,

Heidi Ullrich, Silvia Vivanco, Matt Ashtiani, Gisella Gruber, Nathalie Peregrine and
Julia Charvolen

ICANN Policy Staff in support of ALAC

E-mail: staff@atlarge.icann.org

From: Matt Ashtiani <staff@atlarge.icann.org>
Date: Thursday, October 24, 2013 1:24 PM



To: "amack@amglobal.com" <amack@amglobal.com>

Cc: Matt Ashtiani <staff@atlarge.icann.org>, Glenn McKnight
<mcknight.glenn@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: ACTION REQUESTED: BCEC nomination

Dear Andrew,

Following up on the email below, could you please let staff know if you accept Glenn
McKnight's nomination as soon as possible?

Could you also please send staff a brief note stating that you meet the criteria (i.e., At
least some BCEC members must have been active in the 2010 BCEC and/or the
ICANN Nominating Committee(s) process) and citing any applicable experience?

Please note that the deadline for this response is 27-October-2013 23:59 UTC.
Regards,

Heidi Ullrich, Silvia Vivanco, Matt Ashtiani, Gisella Gruber, Nathalie Peregrine and
Julia Charvolen

ICANN Policy Staff in support of ALAC
E-mail: staff@atlarge.icann.org



